Sayers, Margery

From:

Ellen Brown < Ellenbrown811@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, June 13, 2015 12:08 PM

To:

CouncilMail

Subject:

Let's make CB 17-2015 a reality

Dear Howard County Council Members:

It's time to join the 60+ communities across the country that have made healthier food and drinks more readily available on county property. I support CB 17-2015 and urge you to pass this bill into law.

It's not easy to find healthy choices being sold in county-owned vending machines or find them offered during county sponsored programs. CB 17-2015 would increase the choices being offered and make it more likely that I could eat and drink in a healthier way while visiting county property.

Hope you will consider taking action to improve the health of Howard County residents. Please let me know where you stand on this issue.

Thanks,

Ellen Brown 613 s Ellwood ave Baltimore, MD 21224 4109526939